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Docket No. 40-8681

Ms. Carol Olaershaw
8405 Greenwood Ave,, #3
Takoma Park, Maryland 20912

Dear Ms . Oldershaw:

I am responding to your ietter to Mr. Samuel Chilk of the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission. You requested that your name be placed on the service list, as
you were interested in receiving notices and timely information on the Umetco
Corporation and its White Mesa Mill near Blanding, Utah.

We do not have a service list for correspondence on our licensees for members
of the general public because the costs would be exo hitant. Special service
lists are often developed for matters under litigation or subject to hearings;
however, not for routine licensing actions. Matters of interest to the
public, proposed actions, and notices of actions taken, if they meet
prescribed criteria, are published in the Federal Register. Federal Register
Notices provide information on how to obtain copies of documents specific to
that Notize. In addition, all public correspondence relating to any of our
licensees and applicants are available for review in our Public Document Room,
which is located at 2120 L Street N.W., Washington, D.C. Arrangements can be
made at that office for copies of any documents.

Sincerely,

R

amon E. Hall
Director

ce:

W. W. Brice, Umetco

R. A. Van Horn, Umetco
W. Sinclair, RCPD, UT
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